
 

 

 

Tuesday Morning Fellowship 
Tuesday Morning Fellowship will meet on Tuesday 21st and 28th January, 2020 at Forge End, Anchor Hill at  
9.30am for 10am start. Barbara Humphries 
Monthly Coffee Morning  - Saturday 25th January, 2020 
Our next coffee morning will be 25th January, 2020, 10am until 12 noon in aid of Missions.  
KMC Broadway Group 
Tuesday 28th January, 2020 at 7.45pm at 114 High Street, Knaphill. 
Pastoral Meeting 
Monday 3rd February at KMC at 8pm 
Leadership Team Meeting 
Tuesday 4th February 2020 at 7.45pm for 8pm start at KMC. 
CAMEO - Wednesday 5th February 
Meet 5th February to hear about the Leprosy Mission, at KMC at 1.30pm for 2pm start. All welcome.  
Wednesday Evening House Group from 8pm 
 114, High Street, Knaphill. Please come and join us! (Call Jane Ing to confirm meeting is taking place.) 
Clothes 4U preloved clothing with TLC - Saturday 15th February, 2020  2 - 4pm 
When leaving donations of clothes in Room 2, please ensure they are stacked safely and access to the Fire Exit is 
not blocked. We would like clothes only. Thanks for your kind donations, much appreciated. Helen Brice, Jane Ing 
Church Council Meeting 
The next Church Council Meeting will be held on 17th February, 2020 at 7.45pm for 8pm start.  

 

Song words are usually displayed on the screen at the front of the church. If you have difficulty seeing 
the screen, there are printed versions of the words available, please ask one of the door stewards. 

      Please join us for refreshments after services, in the Welcome Area 
Coffee donations until the end of February 2020 will be for a public defibrillator located at KMC 
Money from the Offering during the service goes to church funds (unless specified otherwise)  

Changing lives for the good, through the power of God’s word 
SERVICES WILL BE HELD IN THE HALL UNLESS STATED 

Sunday 19th January 

10am - Morning Worship with Anointing of Oil  
with Dave Faulkner 

12 noon - Memorial Thanksgiving Service for  
Spiwe Neo-Spitha (see panel below) 

Sunday 9th February 
10am - Holy Communion with Dave Faulkner 

Sunday 26th January 

10am - Morning Worship with Rosemary Lee 
3pm - Ecumenical Service at St Hugh of Lincoln 

Evening service cancelled at KMC 

Sunday 16th February 

10am - Extended Morning Worship with Dave Faulkner 

Sunday 2nd February 
10am - Morning Worship  with Allan Taylor 

Sunday 23rd February 
10am - Morning Worship 

6.30pm - Holy Communion with Dave Faulkner 

Memorial Thanksgiving Service for Spiwe Neo-Spitha - Sunday 19th January 
Several years ago, our friends Lilian and Catherine lost their sister, Spiwe Neo-Spitha, in a plane crash. The 
funeral and other acts of remembrance have only ever happened near the location of the crash. There has never 
been a memorial service for family and friends in the UK. We shall therefore hold a short Memorial and 
Thanksgiving Service after the Morning Service on Sunday 19th January, beginning at 12 noon. I would like to 
encourage as many KMC friends to attend as possible, in support of Lilian and Catherine. Dave Faulkner 

Circuit Mission Prayer Vigil - 18/19 January 2020 
The Circuit Mission Group are organising a 24 hour prayer vigil over the weekend of 18/19 January 2020, which 
marks the start of the Week of Prayer for Christian Unity. Linda Todd 



Camberley Alzheimer Café - 3rd Monday of Month 6.30pm until 8.30pm 

Held at  St. Mary’s Church & Centre, Park Road, Camberley, Surrey. GU15 2SR. For more information phone 
01276 675266 or email: camberley.alzheimercafe@aol.co.uk. Website: www.alzheimercafe.co.uk  
Community Fridge 
There is a Silver Stars meeting on Monday afternoon, 27th January at Holy Trinity. Jules Hopkins is talking about 
the Community Fridge - the reasons for it, how it operates, who can use it, etc. All Welcome. Lynda Shore 
God in Love Unites Us 
If anyone wishes to give feedback about the “God in Love Unites Us” Report, please speak to or email Dave 
Faulkner by 31st January, 2020. Thank you. Yvette 
Man with a Pan - Cookery courses for men 11am until  2pm - January/February and June/July 2020 
Learn to cook, look after your health, have fun, eat delicious food, meet new people, build your confidence. Two  
courses run over 5 weeks. 31st January, 2020 until 28th February, 2020, and then again 5th June until 3rd July, 
2020. Courses run at St Mary’s Church, Camberley. Pre-booking essential. Call 01276 675266, or email: 
manwithpan2018@gmail.com 
Sunday 9th February, 2019 -  6.30pm- Sankey & Moody Songs of Praise at Merrow Methodist Church 
Special service, singing and listening to the ‘Golden Oldies.’ See poster in Welcome Area. 
Sunday 19th January - Café Style Service - Addlestone Methodist Church - 6.30pm 
 On Sunday 19th January, Addlestone warmly invite you to their café style service at 6.30pm. A local 
arrangement service to be led by Fred Rowe with the theme “What did Jesus teach us?” Refreshments of tea/
coffee and cakes will be served from 6pm and worship will include songs of joyful praise and thanksgiving with 
music group backing CD, Bible reading and prayer. 
Helen  Baker 
Helen Baker has now moved into a care home. To know more, speak to Dave Faulkner 
Prayer Diary: January Prayer Diaries are available in the Welcome Area.    

 

 

 

Entries for THE NOTICES  for 2nd February to Yvette Wright no later than 8pm Thursday 30th January 
Email to: admin@knaphill-methodist-church.com or call 01483 475858 

Circuit Mission Supper - 29th February 2020   
The Circuit Mission Supper for 2020 will take place on 29th February 2020 at 6.30pm at Trinity Methodist Church, 
Woking. Tickets are £8, and 10 tickets are available from Lynda Shore. The speaker this year is Mr Sam Monaghan. 
Many of you will have met Sam as he accompanies his wife, Rev Julia Monaghan, around the circuit when she leads 
worship. Sam is the CEO of Methodist Homes (MHA) and will talk to us about the work of the homes and their 
plans for the future. A retiring collection for MHA will be taken.  

Jane Ing wanted to share this with you:  

Feeding the Homeless at Waterloo Bridge, London 

Earlier this month, I went to Waterloo Bridge in London to help feed the homeless with a member of Knaphill 
Holy Trinity Church (the organiser), my son, my husband and other volunteers. Train fares and all the food were 
paid for, but there was a voluntary £5 donation for those wishing to pay. 

We took with us, 4 huge suitcases, a few rucksacks, 36 litres of hot water, plus tea, coffee, milk, soup, boxes of 
cakes and biscuits. As we reached our destination we were met by more volunteers and queues of homeless 
people were waiting for us. We set up as quickly as we could to help with hot drinks and soup, then mingled with 
the crowd, giving out sandwiches and cakes. It was obvious to see that the homeless have a great relationship 
with the organiser and his team. We were met with smiles and most were chatty, their backgrounds extremely 
diverse, yet everyone got on very well. I can’t begin to tell you what a fantastic evening we had. God’s presence 
was strong. 

More volunteers are needed to ensure this great work continues. If you, your friends, family members or work 
colleagues can spare some time for this good cause, please let me know and I will tell you more about it. The 
more people who volunteer will allow there to be a rota so that the small team won’t feel obliged to go every 
week as they do now. Volunteers can get as involved as they wish.  

Please call me if you can help or would like to know more. My number is in the KMC Directory. Thankyou.  
Jane Ing 

Pulpit Announcement 
It is with great thankfulness that the Circuit Leadership Team announce that Rev. Sam Funnell will join the Wey 
Valley Circuit from 1st September 2020. Sam will have pastoral charge of Trinity Methodist Church, Woking. The 
position is as a Presbyter for Woking 2/3rds of her time and Assistant Chair of District (Western Area) for the 
remainder. The CLT thank all those who have assisted in any way during this Stationing round. We give thanks for a 
successful outcome for our Circuit. Linda Weedon – on behalf of the Circuit Leadership Team 


